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                 July 19, 2022 
 
 
Honorable Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
 

Re: Case 22-G-0259 Non-Pipe Alternative Surcharge  
 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
 The supplement set forth below is filed by Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation (“Central Hudson” 
or “the Company”) on July 19, 2022 to become effective on August 18, 2022. 
 

P.S.C. No. 12 – Gas 
 

Supplement No. 65 
   

On May 2, 2022, Central Hudson submitted a tariff filing proposing to implement the Non-Pipe Alternative 
(“NPA”) factor which is designed to recover the costs of the Company’s alternative infrastructure projects approved 
for recovery which will be recovered through the Gas Miscellaneous Charge from all customers taking service under 
Service Classification Nos. 1, 2, 6, 11, 12, 13, 15 and 16, initially effective September 1, 2022.  
 
 The purpose of this filing is to respond to Staff’s request for a two-month postponement of Case 22-G-0259 
with a new effective date of November 1, 2022, to allow additional time for Staff to complete their analysis. 
 
 The Company also requests a waiver of newspaper publication requirements of Public Service Law §66(12) 
(b) for this filing. 
 

Questions related to this filing should be directed to Taylor Alonso at (845) 486-5554 or 
talonso@cenhud.com. 
 
                Yours very truly, 
 
 

Christopher M. Capone Executive Vice 
President & CFO 
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